Memo

Township

To: Acme Township Planning Commission

From: Sharon E. Vreeland, Township Manager

CC:

Date: 05/18/10

Re: VGT-Phase I SUP #2009-1P Revised Status Update

There has been no new activity for the office to perform regarding the VGT Phase I
SUP review of the proposed Meijer store since the last update. We did observe traffic
counting hoses at various points on US 31 and M-72 which we believe were related to the
applicant performing further work on their traffic study.

Last week the applicant provided some generalized information about a potential
request for amendment to the overall conceptual plan SUP and site plan that might modify
overall project layout and land use mix. We are in the process of responding to them
regarding appropriate next steps if they wish to pursue such an application. If the applicant
chooses to proceed with this concept, it would be a separate, additional process and
question that might occur concurrently continued processing of Application $2009-1P.



